
Outdoor Learning 

 

The children have thoroughly 

enjoyed   building with our large 

blocks. It has been wonderful to 

watch how imaginative the 

children have been with their 

use of the blocks. We have seen 

some wonderful collaborations, 

turn taking and sharing and the 

children have really worked 

together to build some super 

structures.  

 

Miss Mcshane and the children 

had a wonderful time with large 

cardboard boxes. It’s amazing 

what fun you can have! Hide 

and seek was the popular 

choice.  Watch out for photos!  

 

 

 
 

Information 

 

Please take a look at the new 

school website. Here you will find 

lots of useful information, 

including letters and key dates 

and events. This newsletter will be 

added to the Little Gems section 

with all previous ones. 

 

Reminders 

 

Can you please ensure that 

you drop off and pick up your 

child on time. 

 

Gates will only be open at: 

9am 

12pm 

3pm 

and will close promptly to 

ensure the safety of your 

children. 
 

 

 

 
 

Busy Learning 

 

Little Gems have celebrated 

Chinese New Year in style! 

The children have been very 

creative and using the colours that 

represent Chinese New Year, they 

have produced some inspiring 

individual pieces of art! 

 

At snack time the children sampled 

some tasty Chinese food! We tried 

rice cakes with sweet and sour 

dipping sauce, prawn crackers and 

noodles. All of the children tasted  

our Chinese delights and the sweet 

and sour sauce was very popular. 

 

 Thank you to everyone who 

donated to the voluntary snack 

contribution. Your kind donations 

allowed us to buy these extra treats 

for your children.  
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